
 

October 3, 2023 

Weber County Planning 

2380 Washington Blvd, Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah  84401 

ATTN: Felix Lleverino 

RE:  Samarel Subdivision 

Felix, 

The access easement has been dimensioned according to the most recent comments made by 

Darrel Woodruff.   

Comment:  “The location, widths, and other dimensions of proposed public streets, private 

streets, private access rights of way, or alleys with proper labeling of spaces to 

be dedicated to public or designated as private. WCO 106-1-5(a)(7 

All lines and curves for private access and hammerhead need to be 

dimensioned with bearing and distance  

Also check all dimensions for hammerhead closure 

Response: All lines and curves have been properly dimensioned.  The easement curve 

table has been updated.  The curve and line tables for the property line and the 

line table for the easement have been added.  All dimensions have been 

checked for closure. 

Should you have any questions regarding these responses or revisions, please feel free to 

contact us. 

Heather Avner 

Great Basin Engineering 


